
Public comment 18-0488 

 

We have lived in Eden Township for 50 years and in our present home we built with our own hands 30 

years ago. We purchased the property from our neighbor who signed a lease to put wind turbines on his 

land that are over 600 ft tall. We purchased this property because of the view. We have attending 

meeting where many county people have attended and they have more that 2500 signatures opposing 

these wind projects in our area. We have a lovely patio right where the wind turbines will be protruding 

from the earth in our view. We are now in our 70's and would like to live out our retirement years in 

peace. Enjoy the beautiful view, not have shadow flickering when we are enjoying our patio, not be 

subjected to noise that can cause tinnitus, and all the other negatives we read about. We learned last 

night that one of our elected officials is so adamant about going forward with this project is mother-in-

law has signed a wind easement as of Aug. 3 with the Honey Creek with Project. "THAT IS CERTAINLY A 

CONFLICT OF INTEREST." (Please see the Tiffin Advertiser-Tribune article in today's paper (11/8/18). 

Please come to our small community and see for yourself where these turbines are to placed. All the 

homes that are within earshot of these proposed turbines. This is not the retirement I had hoped for. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Donna and Garry Kin 

Tiffin, Ohio 
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